

June 10, 2022

CITY OF TERRE HAUTE DEPARTMENT OF REDEVELOPMENT

City Hall 17 Harding Avenue, Room 301 Terre Haute, IN 47807-3455

Phone: 812.244.2393 Fax: 812.244.2395

www.thredevelopment.org

DUKE A. BENNETT Mayor City of Terre Haute Common Council c/o Ms. Leslie Ellis, Controller City Hall 17 Harding Avenue Terre Haute, IN 47807 FILED
JUN 2 3 ZUZZ
CITY CLERK

Subject:

Terre Haute Redevelopment Commission ("Commission")

2020 Consolidated TIF Area and Allocation Area

Fort Harrison Business Park TIF Area and Allocation Area ICON TIF Area and Allocation Area (collectively "Areas")

Dear Members of the Council and Ms. Ellis:

In accordance with IC 36-7-14-39(b)(4)(B) (the "Act"), the Terre Haute Redevelopment Commission (the "Commission") is hereby notifying you of the following determination that it has made concerning its Tax Allocation Areas for 2022 taxes payable 2023. The Commission has determined that there is no "excess assessed value" that may be allocated to the overlapping taxing units in the manner prescribed in subdivision (1) of the Act.

Sincerely,

David I. Heath, President

Terre Haute Redevelopment Commission

cc: Phil Kesner, Interim Director

